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Monday 22nd January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Great Big Dance Off Fundraising Dress Rehearsal 

This term a number of our Key Stage Two children will be taking part in a dance 

competition called ‘The Great Big Dance Off’. The children have been working 

extremely hard on two different routines. 

The children would love for their friends and family to come and watch them perform 

their routine, and share it with people who may not be able to make the live 

performance in Wimbledon. 

We are hoping to raise some money to put towards this event. We have arranged a 

fundraising performance to take place PROMPTLY at 3:20pm on Tuesday 30th January 

in the Upper Hall. The performances will be finished by approximately 3:30pm. We are 

asking for a voluntary donation of £1 a person (adults and children). You do not need 

to book in advance as tickets will not be issued – donations will be collected when 

entering the hall. 

KS2 children who have brought in their donations on the day will be collected by a 

member of staff who will take them to the Upper Hall at the end of the school day. KS1 

children are also welcome to attend, but they must be collected from their own classes 

by a parent or carer (who is over 16) and accompanied by them throughout the 

performance.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Miss S Tobie 

Dance Off project leader 


